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Meetings are held at the wee but and ben of Pete Kucik, 2965 N. Bartlett Ave., #4 (one block west of Oakland, one
block north of Locust--1 block up from Riverside High School). There are 10 steps up to the building. Then ring the
bell for #4.1f steps are a problem, the back alley on Linwood is a straight shot to the back door. It's not wide enough for
a car. Because there is no doorbell in back, call (414) 332-2036 on your cell phone and Pete will come and open the
door.

Club Calendar of Events

Wed. Mar. 16, 7:00 PM - Memory Night. We have videos of past dinners and conventions,
a scrapbook with the statue restoration, etc. Bring something of your own, if you wish.

It's good time to reminisce about what's happened since 1986 and also to let newer members
discover something about our founder, Bill Kerr.

Sun. Apr. 10, 2-6 PM - Kirkin' 0' the Tartan at All Saints Episcopal Cathedral,
818 E. Juneau Ave., Milwaukee (414) 271-7719. Reception following the service.

Wed. Apr. 27, 7:00 PM (4th Wednesday) (one week LATER because of Passover) - annual
elections. The slate so far is:

President Priscilla ("Pete") Kucik

Vice President

Newsletter Secretary Wendy Wilson Uhl

Recording Secretary  Priscilla ("Pete") Kucik

Treasurer Ian Day
This slate may change by the time of the meeting. Feel free to run for any office.

Wed. May 18, 7:00 PM - meeting to 1) discuss Robert Burns' autobiographical letter to Dr.
John Moore and 2) plan the details for our booth at the Milwaukee Games the first weekend of
June.

Sat. June 4, 2011 The Milwaukee Highland Games http://www.milwaukeescottishfest.com
(For those of you without e-mail, a photocopy is attached.) Please volunteer to staff

our club table for an hour or two.

No meetings during the summer (June, July and August)

Please remember that if you have not paid your yearly dues, please send payment
to Ian Day.
Robert Burns Club of Milwaukee % lan Day 650B MacHenry Cir. ~ Brookfield, WI 53045-1405
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